
 

 

Santiago, July 15th, 2016 

 

CERTIFICATE 

 

Ref. support letter from the Chilean Society of Gastroenterology 

 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is to certify that the project entitled: “Therapeutic alternatives for the treatment of type 

1 hepatorenal syndrome: A Delphi technique -based consensus” was performed under the 

sponsorship of the Chilean Society of Gastroenterology. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if any additional information is needed. 

Best Regards, 

 

Marco Arrese, MD, FACP, FAASLD 

President  

Chilean Society of Gastroenterology 

Address: El Trovador 4280, of 909 

Las Condes 

Santiago-Chile 

Phone: (56 2) 2342 50 04 

Fax: (56 2) 2342 50 05 

www.sociedadgastro.cl 

marrese@med.puc.cl 

http://www.sociedadgastro.cl/

